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Program Directors Committee 
Meeting Summary                                                                                                                                                                   Thursday, November 10, 2011                                                              
1. Teri Derry/Fall Conference Status Report: Feedback from the fall conference has been positive.  There were 720 attendees – a new record! The Call for Presenters for the spring conference has gone out. Due date is 12/09/11. The time frame insures we can apply for and receive all needed CEU approvals. If you would like to present OR have a topic you would like to have on the schedule, contact Teri directly. 
Information was presented on Advocates for Ohio’s Future and their Ohio Speaks Project. For more information visit www.advocatesforohio.org 
2. Jeff Davis/ Legislative and Rule Updates: Proposed revisions to the MUI rule were reviewed and discussed. A workgroup was established. Input and feedback will be solicited from the Program Director’s Committee as the process moves along. 
The Ohio Long Term Direct Service Workforce Project is looking for DSP’s to participate in employee committees to help determine core competencies and skill sets for staff in the DD field. Staff will be paid a stipend for participation (info attached). Please contact Jeff Davis if you are interested or need more information.
3. Debbie Jenkins, Medicaid Unit, DODD joined the group to discuss the transition of the ICF program from JFS to DODD, and the recently established ICF Policy and Related Work Groups. There was discussion on the IAF and suggested revisions to an acuity instrument.
4. Updates: ADS Staff Training Rule is due out for public review and comment this month, DODD’s recent Money Management Memo was discussed. OPRA has concerns and is following up with DODD. DODD has established a QA workgroup to discuss changes to the current rule. More information will be shared as it becomes available.
5. The group was asked to consider the structure/purpose of PD Committee and to bring their feedback to the next meeting. This is a member committee and we want to insure the content meets the needs of the participants. 
6. Surveys: Medicaid surveyors have arrived early (as much as 3 months in advance) to some facilities.
7. Other discussion items: The group asked for a tutorial on DODD’s new website.
8. Our next meeting is December 8, 2011.






